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QUOTE OF THE WEEK: 

 "Better to remain silent and be   
thought a fool than to speak out 
and remove all doubt."  

                             Abraham Lincoln 
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Questions about Student Loan Applications? 
 

Financial Aid is offering free information sessions.   
The next one is scheduled for: 

  August 22nd @ 1:00 pm 
  Alumni Hall,  A205   
  Concordia University Campus  
  7128 Ada Blvd. Edmonton AB 
 

Pre-registration is encouraged.  
Check out page 2 for more information. 

   

   
 Inside This Edition: 
 

  Need help with your Student Loan Application? 

  Summer Newsletters  

 Tuition Fees for Spring/Summer Sessions—Past Due 

 

STUDENT PARKING PASSES  
NOW AVAILABLE AT THE BOOKSTORE 
 
PARKING PASS FEES    (Aug 27 12 - Apr 30 13) 

 

Reserved without power - $653.00 

   Scramble parking – $602.00 

   Bellevue – $450.00 

   Northlands SE Lot – $500.00 
    (all prices are plus GST) 

RENT LOCKERS  
AT THE BOOKSTORE  

$20.00 plus GST 

Register Online  

 http://concordia.ab.ca/

registration/ 

http://concordia.ab.ca/registration/
http://concordia.ab.ca/registration/


 
Summertime Newsletters 

 

Since the summer months are a quieter time of year in terms of news and   
activities at Concordia, COMPLETELY IMPORTANT will not be published  
every Monday.  Instead, the news will come to you as we receive the infor-
mation that is completely important.  Weekly publications will commence in 
mid August. 
  
  

 Need Help with your Student Loan Application? 



  

 

 TUITION FEES ARE PAST DUE 
 For SPRING TERMS and SUMMER TERM 1 

 

 

 

 
Interest is being charged on the unpaid balance and students are encumbered. 
 
Please check your account information online through Concordia’s website. 
 
STATEMENTS ARE NO LONGER MAILED 
However, if you need a statement, you can request one from Student Accounts. 
 
Fees can be paid at the Student Accounts Office. Fees can also be paid through 
your bank by setting up Concordia University College of Alberta as a biller and 
using your ID number as your account number, as well as by credit card through 
online student services on Concordia’s website. 
 

      http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/ 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Student Accounts. 

 

37 Days left until school starts. 

http://onlineservices.concordia.ab.ca/student/

